

Making a difference Gwahaniaeth er gwell

25 October 2012 01639 763305 s.phillips@npt.gov.uk

CEX.SB

Date **Dyddiad**Direct Line **Rhif Ffôn**email **ebost**

Contact Cyswllt
Your Ref Eich Cyf
Our Ref Ein Cyf

Mr William Powell AC/AM Chair Petitions Committee National Assembly for Wales Cardiff Bay CF99 1NA

Dear M. Powell,

MORFA BEACH

Thank you for your letter of 10 October 2012.

The Council has published 3 legal orders in connection with Footpaths 92 and 93 Port Talbot as follows:

- An extinguishment Order that effectively extinguishes part of Footpath 92;
- A Diversion order that re-routes Footpath 93;
- A Creation Order that continues a route to cross the River Kenfig and travels onto Bridgend.

I attach a plan that clearly shows the relationship between the 3 orders.

There are objections to these proposals, including those by the Friends of Morfa. As such, a Public Inquiry will be held and an independent Planning Inspector will make a decision on the Orders. This is the correct forum for these objections to be heard in the view of the Council.

STEVEN PHILLIPS
Chief Executive

Chief Executive's Office

Swyddfa'r Prif Weithredwr

Steven Phillips Chief Executive Civic Centre, Port Talbot SA13 1PJ Tel: 01639 763306 Fax: 01639 763355

The Council welcomes correspondence in English or Welsh

Steven Phillips Prif Weithredwr Y Ganolfan Ddinesig, Port Talbot SA13 1PJ Ffôn 01639 763306 Ffacs 01639 763355

Mae'r Cyngor yn croesawu gohebiaeth yn y Gymraeg neu'r Saesneg



